
 

 

 
 
 

DISTRICT OF 100 MILE HOUSE 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The District of 100 Mile House invites all residents to attend an open meeting to 
discuss the District of 100 Mile House Financial Plan for the year’s 2024 to 2028. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to undertake a process of public consultation 
regarding the District’s Financial Plan, April 9th, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. in the District 
Council Chambers located at 385 Birch Avenue (Fourth Street entrance), 100 
Mile House, B.C. 
 
Sheena Elias 
Director of Finance 
District of 100 Mile House 
250-395-2434 
selias@100milehouse.com 
 
 

 
Black Border Display Ad 
 
Issues:    100 Mile Free Press – March 28th and April 4th      
 
Contact Person: Sheena Elias – 395-2434 
 
 

 
 

PLEASE FAX PROOF TO:  395-3625 or email: selias@100milehouse.com 
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